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 Phillip Ingamells OBJEMAIL2016/4401/P 04/09/2016  09:12:13 Dear Mr Lester

I wish to strongly object against this planning application on the grounds of noise; both during and, 

especially, after the proposed works are carried out.

The proposed new external flue is to run along and up my bedroom wall. The noise from the current 

boiler house vent is loud enough, but to have this noise funnelled, and echoed, along my bedroom wall 

would be intolerable. Noise level surveys conducted so far have only examined external and ambient 

noise. The effect of funnelled noise along a bedroom wall, coupled with the vibrations and echoes 

involved, will produce a completely different set of noise levels.

I do not feel the other options for this flue have been properly explored and the leaseholders effected by 

this proposal have most certainly not been consulted during the planning process.

Sincerely 

Phillip Ingamells

139

Cholmley Gardens

NW6 1AB
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